
APRIL TOUR 

 Our next tour will be held on Saturday, April 27, 2024.  We will visit the well-

known William E. Swigart, Jr. auto museum, near Huntingdon, Pa. It is located not 

far from Altoona, Pa., along Route 22, at 12031 William Penn Highway.  The 

museum opened in 1920 and is billed as America’s Oldest Antique Automobile 

Museum.  Please feel free to check their website at:  

http://www.swigartmuseum.com for more interesting details.  They are the very 

proud owners of not one, but two Tuckers. They own the original prototype used 

on the show circuit in 1947, which was hand built, and known as the TIN GOOSE.  

They also own production model #1013 of the 51 cars built.  They have a large, 

diverse, and interesting    collection of cars and auto memorabilia.  Plan to arrive at 

the museum around 10 AM and tour the museum on your own.   About noon we 

will travel next door to the TOPS DINER for lunch, located at 12151 William Penn 

Highway.  We need to know how many people plan to attend, so we can make 

lunch arrangements.     

Please contact Ralph Keller at 570-326-9237, or 

rjkeller203@gmail.com  with your reservation numbers. 

After lunch, Patricia Swigart has arranged for a private tour of the many antique 

vehicles her husband stored in several nearby buildings. While those are not 

restored, it is a unique and interesting collection, well worth viewing.   This will be 

a fun-filled adventure you will enjoy.  Many thanks to Don Barlup, who is good 

friends with Pat Swigart, and serves on the museum board of directors.  

  
NOTE: There will be NO on-line signup for this tour, you must contact Ralph directly 
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